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March 16,2015

The HonoraNe Click Bishop, Chair
Senate Community and Regional Affairs Commillee
Alaska State Capitol
Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Re: Senate Bill 56 - Municipal Energy Improvement Assessment&Bonds

Dear Senator Bishop:

The Alaska Bankers Association supports economic development initiatives
that lower the cost of energy and ensure adequate and reliable deliverability.

In response to the question raised by the Senate Community and Regional
Affairs Committee on March 12, the Alaska Bankers Association is not
opposed to Senate Bill 56 in its current form, which proposes to establish a
commercial Properly Assessed Clean Energy (PACE) program in Alaska that
requires written consent from the lien holder.

Sincerely,

/ca
teve Lundgren, President

Alaska Bankers Association


